## Board of Selectmen December 6, 1994 Senior Center Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by Chairwoman Carolina Kiggins, in the Senior Center. Other Selectmen present were Cynthia Paine and Ira Wood. Also attending was Town Administrator Julia Enroth.

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted to accept the letter supporting the summer trolley shuttle application and authorize the Chair to sign it.

The Town Administrator conducted a Budget Workshop including information on the statutory basis of budgeting, the budget procedure and preparation, and the fiscal analysis.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Julia Enroth

Town Administrator

Carolina Kiggins, Chair

Cynthia Paine

Ira Wood